
 

ASPR’s Newest Strategic Partner 

The Inline Group is now a Strategic Partner for the Association of Staff Physician Recruiters 

(ASPR), becoming one of only seven Strategic Partners in 2018. 

The Association of Staff Physician Recruiters, the leading authority on physician recruitment, 

onboarding and retention, is pleased to announce the addition of The Inline Group for a three- 

year term to its Strategic Partnership initiative. 

The Inline Group supports the in-house physician staffing professional with candidate sourcing, 

screening, and matching services. The goal of The Inline Group is to provide a candidate 

pipeline that allows the in-house recruiter to focus on interviewing, hiring and on-boarding of 

providers. The Inline Group specializes in primary care, urgent care, hospitalist medicine and 

behavioral health. We use a combination of leading technology and a robust and current 

database to source candidates. Taking it one step further, our professional candidate advisors 

speak to and personally match every candidate to the specifics of each opportunity, saving the 

in-house recruiter time, money and frustration. By NOT charging traditional placement fees, 

headhunting fees or advertising fees, we provide the most economical value in healthcare 

recruitment. 

Learn more about our strategic partnership by viewing our latest press release or emailing 

info@inline.group. 
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